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Communicating with children & young people 
 

 

Children and young people communicate via telephone, mobile, email and the internet. Do you give permission for 

children/youth workers to communicate via these methods to your child? E.g., contact via email with changes to 

the youth meeting times. 

I give permission for my child and the youth/children’s workers to communicate using: 

• Telephone 

• Mobile 

• Email 

• Internet (including social media) 

for the purpose of arranging children/youth activities. 

(Please delete forms of communication you don’t want your child contacted by) 
 
 
Name of child / young  person ______________________________ 
 
 
Signed (parent/adult with parental responsibility) ____________________________ 
 
 
 
Date: ____________ 


